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Editorial Policy: All submissions to this issue 
of the TebalaGram have been included with 
minimal alteration to style, grammar, or 
spelling in an attempt to preserve readability 
and the creativity and integrity of the writers’ 
original intent.  Any article or material submitted 
that does not meet the standard of Freemasonry or the 
Shrine will be stricken at the discretion of the Editor 
and the Divan. 
DISCLAIMER:  Writers authoring submis-
sions will be held accountable for accurate, 
inclusive, and timely info.  The TebalaGram 
disavows assumption of any and all responsibil-
ity for inaccurate, missing, or late info included in 
submissions, or attributable to omitted submis-
sions, published in this newsletter.  Please keep 
submitting your articles, notices, and ads, and 
diligent    TebalaGram staff will file them ap-
propriately according to current editorial policy 
and confidentiality statements. 

TebalaGram 
EDITOR:  Gary Ackerman 
email: tebalagram@tebala.org 

SUBMISSIONS DEADLINE: 
All materials, notices, and arti-

cles must be received NO 
LATER than the 15th of each 
month previous to publication 
issue. 

email: tebalagram@tebala.org 
Mail to:    

        Tebala Shrine Temple 
        7910 Newburg Road 

Rockford, IL 61108 
ADVERTISING: 
Contact Tebala Shrine Office 
    815-332-2010 or 
email: tebalagram@tebala.org 

ADDRESS CHANGES:  Direct 

See a color version of the  
TebalaGram linked to our website at  
http://tebala.org.  We solicit your 
input, and are eager to assist you.  
Please request clerical help from  

Tebala at 815-332-2010 if needed. 
The TebalaGram email address is:   

tebalagram@tebala.org.   

  

Ladies Night Out 
 

Tebala Ladies,      

Let's get-together, Wednesday,  May 17, 2017, at 

Franchescos.  Social hour 5:30 P.M.  and order off the 

menu 6:30 P.M.      

Please email your reservations to me at   

Barbrobertson43@msn.com while Denise is out of the 

office.     

Looking forward to seeing everybody.       

See you there! 

1st Lady Barbara       

My late husband, Bruce Lewis, was a Shriner and so was 
my Father-in-Law. I am left with a beautiful Gold and Di-
amond Shrine Ring. I would like to sell it, if possible. The 
replacement value is $1300...I would like to get $800 for 
it. I am sending a photo of it and asking you if you could 
put the photo and info in the Tebalagram to see if anyone 
would be interested in buying it. I would like to use the 
money to help my grandson pay for a wedding ring. 
 
Also, if anyone would like to see it, could we meet in the 
Tebala office on Newburg? I would feel safe there. 
 
Thank you- 
Trudy 
 
 
My contact info is: 
Trudy Lewis 
815-222-0092 
trudylew22@gmail.com 

mailto:tebalagram@tebala.org
mailto:tebalagram@tebala.org
mailto:tebalagram@tebala.org
mailto:Barbrobertson43@msn.com
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8-n9SzposqOju1lQDcZcqw
mailto:trudylew22@gmail.com?subject=Diamond%20Shrine%20Ring
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POTENTATE’S MESSAGE 
 

Greeting Nobles and Ladies,  
  

My Lady, Barbara & I,  along with Jerry Minor, Chuck 
Pierce and his Lady, Janette, and Dennis Brinkman, 
attended the Hospital Days March 28, 2017.  We were 
able to see the new EOS machine and the additional 
the 2 special x-ray machines that are now operational 
at the hospital.    These new x-ray machines offer up to 
90% less radiation than a traditional x-ray system and 
provides a significant advantage, especially for patience 

with scoliosis, kyphosis, and congenital deformities.  Four of the hospital's tech-
nologists went through a 3-day training seminar and are now expanding their 
knowledge with actual usage. 
 
My Lady, Barbara, and I attended the Ainad Potentate's Ball along with Jerry Mi-
nor, Chief Rabban,  and his Lady Kami, Tom Watson, J.P.P, and his Lady, Nancy, 
and Larry Keyser, P.P., and his Lady, Jean.    It was an exciting time, and the food 
and entertainment was great!   Approximately 300 Nobles and their La-
dies,  attended the Ball.   
 
On a note closer to home, the Mother's Day steak and lobster dinner is coming 
up Friday, May 12, 2017.   Have you made your reservations?    It's not too late 
to call the office with your reservations.     
 
I welcome your attendance and look forward to seeing you at some of the 
events.    
 
 

Yours in Faith , 
Bill Robertson, P.P.   

Potentate 
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Mother’s Day Dinner and Dance  
 

Friday, May 12, 2017 

 Social - 5:30 PM       Dinner -  6:30 pm 

 

Filet Mignon and Lobster 
 

Enjoy complimentary champagne with a fabulous dinner of bacon 
wrapped filet mignon and Lobster prepared and served by  

Backyard Grill and Bar 

$35 per person 
$25 for Shrine Widows 

Kids 10 and under Chicken Tenders and Fries  
$8.00 upon request 

 
 

“Swing Shift” band will play  
During the evening for your listening and dancing pleasure 

 
 

 
 Reservations requested by May 8th, 2017 

 Call Tebala Office at 815.332.2010 
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MONTHLY MEETING 
 

Wednesday  May 17,  2017  
at Tebala Shrine Center 

 
Attitude Adjustment  5:30  P.M. 

Diner served  6:30  P.M. 
Meeting starts at 7:30 P.M. 

 
Reservations are requested by  Monday  May 15, 2017 

Call the Tebala Office at  815-332-2010 
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$789.34 / cpl Mention 2/5/2018 cruise under Jerry Minor 

(Cruise ONLY. Does not include transportation to and from cruise) 

https://www.carnival.com/cruise-ships/carnival-fantasy.aspx?CID=PSearch_A_B_&SE=Bing&KW=carnival_fantasy_cruise_ship&CM=CCL_CCS_EN_US_Search_Isolate_BKWS_Cruise_Ships_Exact&AG=Carnival_Fantasy&gclid=CIHO04zbmtMCFcJrNwodCGcJ3w&gclsrc=ds
https://www.carnival.com/itinerary/5-day-western-caribbean-cruise/mobile/fantasy/5-days/wc1?Military=N&PastGuest=N&Senior=N&numGuests=2&roomType=IS&sailDate=02052018
https://www.carnival.com/itinerary/5-day-western-caribbean-cruise/mobile/fantasy/5-days/wc1?Military=N&PastGuest=N&Senior=N&numGuests=2&roomType=IS&sailDate=02052018
https://www.carnival.com/itinerary/5-day-western-caribbean-cruise/mobile/fantasy/5-days/wc1?Military=N&PastGuest=N&Senior=N&numGuests=2&roomType=IS&sailDate=02052018
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Tebala Air-Squadron’s 
NEWEST Pilots 

 SHANE ‘Shawn’ MYERS 

TOM BURKE 

STEVE PORTER 

Parade Chairman Chuck Slater,  instructs 2 of the Air-Squadron new pilots Steve Porter 
(left) and Tom Burke (right) on Parade maneuvers. Preparing them for future parades.  
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New Noble Shane Myers distributing information for Shriners Hospitals 
For Children along safety activity books to children.  
 
Fantastic job Noble Myers.  
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REALLY 
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LOVES PARK SHRINE CLUB NEWS…(and random thoughts) 

WELCOME TO MAY! 
Hugh MONTH:  MOTHER’S 
DAY and MEMORIAL DAY are 
the largest.   
 
Happy Mother’s Day 
“Happy Mother’s Day” means 
more  Than have a happy day. 
Within those words lie lots of 
things 
We never get to say. 
It means I love you first of all. 
Then thanks for all you do. 
It means you mean a lot to me. 
And that I honor you. 
But most of all, I guess it means 
That I am thinking of  
Your happiness on this your day. 
With pleasure and with love.  
 
Memorial Day starts our PARADE 
season.  Come to the May meeting 
to get all the details.   
 
Are you surprised to see this col-
umn again? I am too.  Can you 
guess why?  Because I finally re-
ceived a birthday card with a check 
made out to the  
LPSC.  It came from Sun City, AZ.  
A TRIPLE TIP of the FEZ to No-
ble Ray Olson.  He read the March 
& April (2017) issues and respond-
ed.  His was the only response I 
received, so I’ll hang on a while 
longer    
 
No news on the Parade Unit repair.  
Noble Gene is still working on our 
Parade schedule for the season.   
 
 I just heard about Noble Tom 
Storm.  He had some medical is-
sues and was hospitalized for about 
a month.  He showed up for the 
April meeting and is doing better.  
Take care Noble Tom. 
 
The next meeting of the Loves Park 
Shrine Club will be May 11, at the 

Town Hall, 5624 N. Second Street 
in Loves Park.  Social/Dinner  6 
p.m. meeting 7:30 p.m. 
 
WHO SAID THAT? 
“Teamwork divides the task and 
doubles the success.”’ 
  Anonymous 
 “The only way to enjoy anything 
in this life is to earn it first.” 
  Ginger Rogers 
“Positive anything is better than 
negative nothing.” 
  Tibert Hubbard 
“When anger rises, think of the 
consequences.” Confucius 
 
“Teamwork makes the dream 
work.” 
   John C. Maxwell 
“Worry often gives a small thing a 
big shadow.”             Swedish Prov-
erb 
 
“If a window of opportunity ap-
pears, don’t pull down the shade.” 
   Tom Peters 
“Doing nothing gets you nothing.” 
   Sean Reichie 
 
DID YOU KNOW? 
Radio Station WLS was started in 
1924!  Founded by Sears Roebuck 
& Co.  The letters WLS stood for 
World’s Largest Store.   
 
LAUGH A LITTLE TIME: 
  
      A Resonsible Applicant 
     Employer to applicant: “In this 
job we need someone who is re-
sponsible.” 
      Applicant: “I’m the one you 
want.  On my last job, every time 
anything went wrong, they said I 
was responsible.” 
 
     The Best Position For Prayer 
      Three preachers sat discussing 
the best positions for prayer while a 

telephone repairman worked near-
by.   
       “Kneeling is definitely best,” 
claimed one. 
        “No,” another contended.  “I 
get the best results standing with 
my hands outstretched to Heaven.”  
         “You’re both wrong,” the 
third insisted.  “The most effective 
prayer position is lying prostate, 
face down on the floor.” 
        The repairman could contain 
himself no longer. 
       “Gentlemen,” he interrupted, 
“the best praying I ever did was 
hanging upside down from a tele-
phone pole.” 
 
 Doctor Mistake 
         During the course of being 
interviewed by the press, the noted 
doctor was asked by a reporter:  
Doctor, did you ever make a seri-
ous mistake?” 
           “Yes, was the replay, “I 
once  
cured a millionaire in three visits.” 
 
It’s about time to duck out and 
that’s it for another month.  Hope 
you enjoyed reading it.  Please for-
ward your ideas, comments, ques-
tions, complaints, Atta-boys, sug-
gestions or whatever to: 
President PP Leon Larsen; @1-815
-633-7437 (home) or 815-494-1554 
(mobile); Vice President PP Tom 
Runge @1-389-8622 (home) or 
815-222-6566 (mobile); Secretary 
Gene Snyder @ 1-779-475-0222 
home or 1-815-520-4997; or Treas-
urer Jim Hall @ 1-815-633-1784.  
The mailing address remains: 
Loves Park Shrine Club, P.O. Box 
2411, Loves Park, IL  61132-0411. 
Now it is time to duck out! 
Jim Hall, Scribe 
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Shawn Skau enjoys his job as a postal carrier. He completes deliveries and gets the mail where it 
needs to go, even if it means spending hours each day walking from place to place. It might surprise 
you how much walking is involved. Skau said one time he tracked his steps and recorded 35 miles 
in just one workday. 
Skau says he has trouble with his feet from time to time. But he doesn’t let his feet get him down or 
stop him from doing what he wants. For him, it is all in the perspective. When he was a baby, 
Skau’s parents were told he might never walk, or at least not with a normal gait. 
Skau, of Genoa, Illinois, was born with clubfoot, a condition where a baby’s feet are twisted out of 
shape. It affected both of his tiny legs. A physician recommended taking the baby to Shriners Hospi-
tals for Children — Chicago for our pediatric orthopedic expertise. “My first visit to Shriners Hospi-
tal was when I was 18 months old. As a child, I had several surgeries at the Chicago Shriners Hospi-
tal to correct (my club feet),” Skau recalls. As he grew, Skau went on to have more than 10 surger-
ies at the hospital. 
You might think Skau would be glad to move on from a place that required so much from a young 
man facing surgery after surgery. But the former patient has fond memories and a love for Shriners 
Hospital. He quickly recalls the fun activities he played while a patient at the hospital, such as 
wheelchair basketball and bumper pool. And he loved getting to know other boys dealing with or-
thopedic medical conditions. “When I was home, in school, I was the boy who walked funny and 
couldn’t run very well. When I was at Shriners Hospital, with those boys I was just one of the 
guys,” he said. 
He spoke about Shriners Hospital often enough to make a big impact on his wife Shelly. Recently, 
Shelly surprised her husband by bringing him back to the Chicago Shriners Hospital for a special 
tour. “I spent many months in that hospital (in your 
previous building) as a child. Just recently I celebrated my 50th birthday by touring the new hospital 
which is 34 years old.” After the visit Skau was invited to give a talk about his experience to the 
Chicago Shriners Hospital’s Board of Governors. 
“I never let my feet keep me from doing what I want(ed). For the last 22 years, I have been working 
as a letter carrier for the United States Postal Service, some days walking for six to seven hours…
not too bad for someone who was told they would probably never walk.” 

Former Patient with Club Foot, now a letter carrier, was once told he would 
never walk. Shriners Hospitals for Children - Chicago changed all of that. 

Former Chicago Patient Surprised with Hospital Tour 
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Genoa Masonic Lodge #288 
Hwy 23 just south of Hwy 72 

 
 

 
 
Excellent Old Fashioned Pancakes, Eggs to order, 

Sausage, Coffee, Milk and Orange Juice (.75 extra) 
 

    First Sunday of each Month 
6:00 am—10:00 am 

 
Adults $6.00 / Children $4.00 (12 and under) 

 
 

Contact Douglas Burrows for further information 
(310) 707-7368 or Email: 

ddburrows@yahoo.com 
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Anderson-Long-Klotz Funeral Home & 

Cremation Service, Ltd. 
Serving the Rockford Area for over 78 years   ~   Onsite Crematory 

www.alkfunerals.com 

6825 Weaver Road, Rockford, Illinois 61114 

Just South of East Riverside Blvd.  &  West of N. Perryville Rd. 

Roger L. Anderson   ~   815-654-2255   ~  Jeffrey S. Anderson 

http://www.guistagency.com/
http://www.alkfunerals.com/
http://www.alkfunerals.com
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Blackhawk Farms Weekend 
Ron Lanquist  
          815-494-8450 
 
   
Corn Boil 
Director’s Staff 
Divan Aides 
Greg Stanbury 815-964-3869 
 
 
Vidalia Onions 
Bob Armstrong  815-459-3898 
Joe Zimmerman P.P. 
                           815-703-8696 
 
Chanters 
Craig Sand P.P.   815-262-8155 
 
 
Director’s Staff 
Bruce Sumpter    815-654-2049 
 
 
Horse Patrol 
 Bill Heflin 815-289-1200  
 
 
Klowns 
Dan Hartman     815-946-2000 
Meeting  first Tuesday of  the 
month at Tebala  –  7:30 pm 
 
 
Marshal Aides 
Larry Whitsel 815-332-5760 
 
 
Mini-Bikes 
Arthur Swanson  815-547-1064 
Meeting first Thursday of the 
month  at Zamador Club – 
Richmond, Il – 7 pm 
 
Sportsman’s Club 
Gary Ackerman   815-540-8433 
Meet 2nd Wednesday in Tebala 
Oasis @ 7pm 
 
 
 

 
Sportman’s Raffle 
Bob Bell    815-988-5653 
Rick Jenks   815-985-4302 
 
 
Motor Patrol 
Mike Hoeth 847-223-1824 
 
 
Parade Staff 
Ron Lanquist 815-494-8450 
 
 
Ritualistic Divan 
Ron Asche           815-238-6366 
 
Air Squadron 
Jerry Minor 815-978-0582 
Meeting fourth Wednesday of 
the month -  call for location  
 
 
Batavia Shrine Club 
Bob Armstrong 815-459-3898 
 
 
Big Wheels 
Bill Owens          773-870-0296 
 
 
Blue Haze Choppers 
Richard Hoovler 815-708-1143 
 
 
DeKalb County Shrine Club 
Chuck Slater 847-774-7400 
 
 
Dixon Shrine Club 
Jeff Red  815-188-0250 
 
 
Dressers 
Walter Lockhart 630-892-2251 
Meeting fourth Tuesday 
 at Temple at 7p.m. 
 
 
Freeport T-Ten Parade Club 
Dean White        815-541-2772 
 
 

 
Jo-Carroll Shrine Club 
Lewis DeGraff   815-493-6554 
Meeting 2nd Wednesday of the 
month – call for location 
 
 
Legion of Honor 
Glenn Klebsdel 815-389-2426 
 
 
Loves Park Shrine Club 
Leon Larsen, P.P. 
                            815-494-1554 
Meeting second Thursday 
April thru November 
 
 
McHenry County Shrine Club 
Mark Indyke 815-245-6659 
 
 
Mendota Shrine Club 
Vade Wadmeyer 815-866-6177 
 
 
Ogle County Shrine Club 
Hollie Guist 815-734-6393 
 
 
Past Masters 
Hugh DeGroff     815-988-9437 
 
 
Membership Chairman 
Chuck Slater       847-774-7400 

Tebala Shrine Center 
7910 Newburg Road 
Rockford, IL   61108 
(815) 332-2010 
 

Attention, 
Nobles! 
Join the fun and get involved. 
Make a call today! 

2017 TEBALA OFFICERS 
 

Potentate:  
Bill Robertson P.P. 
Email: billrobertson41@msn.com  
Home: 815-544-9664 
   Cell: 815-543-2941 
 
Chief Rabban: 

Jerry Minor 
Email: jminor@tebala.org 
   Cell: 815-978-0582 
 
Assistant Rabban: 
Chuck Pierce P.P. 
Email: viacp@netzero.com 
   Cell: 630-817-1675 
 

High Priest & Prophet: 
Dennis Brinkman 
Email:  
 dennisbrinkman121@hotmail.com 

   Cell: 815-483-1729 
 
Oriental Guide: 
Matt Thomann 
Email:  
 mdthomann@gmail.com 

   Cell: 312-388-0505 
 
Treasurer: 
Tom Runge, P.P. 
Email:  tlrunge@aol.com 
Home:  815-389-8622 
   Cell:  815-222-6566 
 

Recorder: 
Mark Torrance 
Email:  torrancemark@yahoo.com 
   Cell:  815-871-6226 
 
Tebala Shrine Office:  
7910 Newburg Road 
Rockford, IL 61108 
 

Office Hours: 
8 AM – 4 PM M-F 

815-332-2010 
815-332-5923 Fax 

mailto:torrancemark@yahoo.com
mailto:torrancemark@yahoo.com

